[bookmark: _GoBack]D1.3 Final workshop on the workflow
The second workshop for WP1 - Workflow was held on May 14, 2013, at the TNO offices in Hoofddorp, The Netherlands. The aim of the workshop was to discuss the input from the five site characterization studies performed in SiteChar. The workflow that was constructed at the start of the SiteChar project has been applied in the five characterization studies. Now, at the end of the SiteChar project, the feedback from the five sites is used to update and improve the workflow. The final version of the workflow is expected to be finished in July 2013 and published after the summer break.
